
So, here we are at the start of the summer term, a term that, for our wonderful Year 6 
children, will be the last term with us here at Aldborough. Despite the looming cloud of the 
Key Stage 2 SATS, we are still anticipating a fun, productive time before the half term holiday. 
In English, the children will continue to focus on No Ballet Shoes in Syria by Cartherine Bruton. 
The text tells the story of a young Syrian refugee, Aya, and gives the children an age-
appropriate insight into the realities of war that far too many children across the world have 
had to endure in recent times.

In writing, we will be creating our own Greek Myths based on the story of Theseus and the 
Minotaur before moving onto biography writing in the second part of the half term. Whilst 
SATS preparation continues apace for Year 6, we will be continuing our journey along the 
maths curriculum, this half-term stopping at shape and statistics. In history we will be turning 
our attention towards the Anglo-Saxons and Scots and asking how democracy was practised 
during this period of history. We will also determine the legacy left behind by the Anglo-
Saxons and Scots. 

The children will be constructing e-books in their computing lessons; exploring their control 
of physical movement in PE; and studying the structure of Electric Techno music in our music 
lessons. The children will once again enjoy the teaching of Mrs Gale in Science, where the 
focus will be on body and lifestyle, and of Mrs O’Leary in Art, who will be delivering an art and 
design unit based upon our Greek myth writing.




